NEW MEXICO E. _,RGYs MINERALS OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

2040 South Pacheco Street

A%/ & NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT sant o, Naw Wenco 751

July 1, 1998 e

John H. Hendrix Corporation
P.O. Box 3040
Midland, Texas 79702-3040

Attention: Ronnie H. Westbrook

Re: Administrative application for an unorthodox Blinebry gas well location
for the Elliott “B-15” Well No. 7 (API No. 30-025-10277) located 2130'
FNL & 1980' FEL (Unit G) of Section 15, Township 22 South, Range 37
East, NMPM, Lea County, New Mexico.

Dear Mr. Westbrook:

Please provide me with copies of all notices that were sent in conjunction with this
application.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me in Santa Fe at (505)
827-8185.

Sincerely,

Michael E. Stogner
Chief Hearing Officer/Engineer

cc: New Mexico Oil Conservation Division - Hobbs
U. S. Bureau of Land Management - Carlsbad




